Phillips, Kate

e
From:
Sent: "

To: Phillips, Kate
Subject: RE application 2015/3512/P at 286 Grays Inn Road

Dear Ms Phillips,

Further to our phone conversation this morning | confirm that | am the owner of the adjacent garden flat at 284
Grays Inn Road and would like to make the following comment.

The proposal in general does not cause me too much worry but | would like to ask that there is a condition put on
the development for some reasonably high screening to the first floor terrace as it will overlook my garden totally if
not.

Thank you for your help

Regards

m Grays Inn Rd, WC1X 8EB



